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May 7, 2012 
 
        
      
Patricia Reyes 
14145 Belfast Ct 
Rosemount  MN 55068 
 
VIA US MAIL 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 905 Wilson Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Reyes: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 1, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny the appeal.  You will need 
to order a code compliance inspection to do the fixes or may sell it to someone who can do the 
fixes.  
 
This matter will be on the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, June 6, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. 
in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Dave Nelmark (email) 
 Matt Dornfeld (email) 
 Rich Singerhouse (email) 
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